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Lawyer ASKS Lu

4
stody 

Of All Ruby Effects 
DALLAS (AP)—A lawyer 

who says he drew up a will  

for Jack Ruby 17 years ago 
goes to probate court today 
seeking possession of all of 
Ruby's remaining personal ef-
fects. 

These items reportedly. in-
clude Ruby's watch, ring, a 
suit of clothes and the re-
volver he used to shoot Lee 
Harvey Oswald. 

es F. Mazer  said he re-
cent IS,  tot= in Tus garage the 
will he wrote for Ruby Aug. 
24, 1950. 

Mayer said yesterday he 
had asked a Dallas probate 
court to name him temporary 
administrator of the Ruby 
estate. This would enable him 
to secure all of Ruby's .prop-
erty. A hearing was set for 
this afternoon. 

He said also that an April 
4 court session would deter-
mine whether he shall be ap-
pointed sole executor of the 
estate. 

Mayer took issue with state-
ments by Detroit lawyer Alm 
&Lau. to the effect Ihif 
Ruby's pistol would be given 
by the family to the National 
Archives in Washington. Adel-
son said he was speaking for 
Earl Ruby, one of Jack's 
brothers. 

"That statement is prema-
ture," Mayer said. "A$ execu-
tor, I would be reluctant to 
just give it away to the 
archives or, to anyone else. 
The final disposition of these 
items would depend on Ruby's 
creditors and beneficiaries." 

There have been reports a 
private collector has offered 
$50,000 for the pistol. 


